
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas 
“Tis the season to be jolly” 

 
Class Christmas Parties 

 
YR – Tuesday 15th December  
Y1 – Wednesday 16th December  
Y2 – Tuesday 15th December  
Y3 – Monday 14th December 
Y4 – Monday 14th December 
Y5 – Wednesday 16th December 
Y6 – Wednesday 16th December 
 
Children can wear their own clothes on their party day but please ensure that 
their choice of clothes, especially footwear, is suitable for going outside at 
break times. All parties will be held within class bubbles. 
Please provide your child with a small party snack, such as a packet of crisps 
plus a biscuit and a drink (no fizzy drinks), in a small plastic bag labelled with 
their name. This snack should be brought in on the morning of their party. 
Please make sure that all snacks are nut-free. 
 

Panto-on-line 
Jack and the Beanstalk 

 
All classes will have an online pantomime experience during the week 

beginning 14th December, more information will be on the school website. 
 

Thank you for your support 
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